
FLUSHING C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL
Nourishing to flourish in our world.

NEWSLETTER 

secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk Friday  9th June2023
This half term our school focus is: Forgiveness

Praise Certificates
Dolphins: Ana and Huw

Seals: Lola and Alex
Starfish: Dougie and Tymur

Seahorses:  Ottilie and Birdie 
Congratulations Everybody!

Dates for your diary
Monday 12th June - Class photos 
Wednesday 14th -16th June- Dolphin Class- Residential
Wednesday 21st June – Sports Day (more details to follow)
Wednesday 28th June – Reserve Sports Day
Friday 14th July – School reports to go out
Friday 21st July – End of Summer term

Starfish Art!

Collage and 
colour at it’s finest!

Attendance

Seahorses -100%
Starfish – 96.9%

Seals- 100%
Dolphins- 98.3 %

Congratulations Seals and 
Seahorses!
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Dolphins Have Had a Busy Week…
  On Monday, they travelled to Exeter University Campus in Penryn, to 

complete their Science work with the students there around seashore habitats 
and creatures.  

The children were so well –behaved and all had a fabulous time.  

Then Year 6 received their amazing Flushing School hoodies.  Don’t they all 
look incredible?  A huge thank you to the whole Dolphin Class team for all 

your hard work, this term and very special mentions also go out to our 
awesome Friends of Flushing Gang for making some Year 6’s very happy this 

week! 
What a Team!

Big Thank You to 

Flushing Art Exhibition
 who returned the children’s art-work to 

us this week. 
They felt that the children’s work was 

inspiring and thoughtful and highly 
commended the quality of work 

submitted. 

Well Done Flushing!

I AM THE SONG

I am the song that sings the bird.
I am the leaf that grows the land.
I am the tide that moves the moon.

I am the stream that halts the storm.
I am the cloud that drives the storm.
I am the earth that lights the sun.
I am the fire that strikes the stone.
I am the clay that shapes the hand.
I am the word that speaks the man.



RUGBY 
NEWS!

Let’s Go Fly a Kite!

Seahorses had a great time this 
week, making and flying, their 

very own kites!  
 



Seals Class had a visit from Dr Cyrus-Kent, who taught them all 
about the ancient Viking art of rune-reading.  The children loved 

finding out how to spell their names and each got their own ‘rune’ 
to take home with them! 

Thank you Chloe, and of course Mrs Eva, for organising this!

Just a reminder, we are still having 
reports of head lice in school- these 

irritating parasites are a nuisance for all; 
so please stay vigilant and follow the 

wet-combing method if you spot 
anything in your child’s hair.  

Thank you for your continued support in 
this rather itchy matter!


